
Little Birch Parish council 

Ward member report, April 2017 

 

Surgery 

When I stood for election I said that I would hold an annual surgery for members of the public who 

wanted to speak to me on a one to one basis (in addition to me being available for parish council 

meetings/ house visits etc). I’m pleased to announce that I’ve booked Much Birch village hall on 

Tuesday 9th May between 6-7.30pm. If anyone wishes to pop in for a chat over a cup of tea they’re 

very welcome, no appointment necessary although you can of course book a time if you prefer. 

David.harlow.Herefordshire.gov.uk  

 

A49 junction at top of Callow 

Balfour Beatty have done a temporary fix on the pothole at Norton Brook lane and have put in for a 

resurface of the mouth of the junction, they have also had engineers on site to look at the potential 

of opening up the splay, and re line the junction. This work has now been submitted and they hope it 

will get actioned as they have put it in as high priority.  

 

Hereford Area Plan 

This week sees a major consultation about the future of Hereford including the bypass and South 

Wye transport improvements (green travel lanes etc) 

If you would like to come and talk to staff and view the exhibition you can do so at The Courtyard 
Centre for the Arts on Tuesday 4, Wednesday 5 and Thursday 6 April 2017 between 11am and 7pm. 

If you are unable to make any of the events the exhibition will be available to view, during normal 
opening hours, in the lobby at Hereford Library from Tuesday 11 April until Friday 19 May 2017. 

 

Broadband 

Complaints about Fastershire broadband have significantly reduced in Little Birch parish leading me 
to conclude that service levels are generally high. If there are issues please let me know by sending 
name of property, postcode and landline number. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


